
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Our Vision 
 

Empowering Confident Learners 
  

On behalf of the Board of Trustees and staff, I welcome you all. 
We want you to become as much a part of this school as we are. 

Our aim is to challenge your children to learn, to support them, and to develop in them 
the skills, expectations and attitudes to succeed.  

We celebrate their successes with them and with you, their families. 
 

Michael Fletcher 
Principal 
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CHAUCER BOARD OF TRUSTEES   

 
 

Welcome to Chaucer! 
 

Board meetings are held once a month. The dates of these are            
advertised in school newsletters. Anyone may attend these meetings as an observer, but             
only Board members may participate in the meeting. Minutes of the meetings, along with              
all reports, are available for viewing at the office if you wish to see them. The Board                 
comprises five parent representatives, the Principal, and the Staff trustee. Elections are            
held every three years; the next one is during 2022. 
 
A child’s primary school education is quite likely the most important learning period a              
child will experience. The Chaucer School Board of Trustees has a long held belief that               
children taught in small, well resourced classes by trained and dedicated professionals            
will receive greater opportunities to enhance this vital learning period. 
 
Effective financial management of the funds allocated to the school has seen the             
development of the facilities alongside the purchasing of excellent resources that ensure            
the staff and children have access to the best equipment for their learning needs. 
 
The Board also has a commitment to maintaining an environment where children feel             
safe and are encouraged to improve their skills in all areas of the Curriculum.  
Children’s talents and needs are catered for through Special Abilities Programmes.  
 
Chaucer School is, and always has been, very much focused on the community that it               
serves and is supportive of the families whose children attend it. We remember that              
education today requires your support and involvement as well. 
 
It is important that as a Board we represent the wishes of all parents of the children in the                   
school. For this to happen, we need to have effective communications with all who are               
part of Chaucer School. If at any time you have questions for the Board, or wish to                 
discuss any matters with us, please feel free to contact any of the Board members. 
If you are not sure about how to do this, the School Office will help you.  
Remember we are all here for one reason…our children’s education. 
 





 

Student leaders / Sports captains / Travel wise leaders 
 
We offer a range of responsibility through a range of authentic context such as:  
Offering a range of leadership opportunities, for example, tuakana-teina         
(mentoring), senior leaders, house captains.  
Leading school activities such as running assemblies, hosting visitors, or          
inducting and looking after new students. 
Leading or having input into activities, for example kapa haka, clubs, Chaucer            

   lunchtime activities, sports captains and travelwise leaders. 

Chaucer Lunchtime Activities - CLA’s 
 
At Chaucer we focus on ‘Engagement’ as opposed to ‘Supervision’. Consequently all children             
have the opportunity to participate in CLA’s. A range of activities and sports take place each                
day.  
The CLA timetable for the term displayed in each classroom. 

 
 

 
 
 
 




